Perreault Matt

From: Natalie Hval <nat@hvaldwin.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 1:23 PM
To: HED Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 4013

Representative Doherty,
| stand against House Bill 4013 and with Oregon Department of Education Board Member Kim Sordyl.

Ms. Sordyl has consistently put the interests of students first. She has personally helped (on her own time and dime)
untold numbers of families navigate the unwieldy, inconsistent world that is PPS bureaucracy in an effort to solve
problems and advocate for positive change. Her voice is loud and clear and needs to be heard. If | had my way she would
in fact be given voting rights (not stripped of her presence at the table).

Until that day however, you do a disservice to the children of Oregon and the institution of public education in your
attempt to silence her through political means.

Sincerely,

Natalie Hval



